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Minutes of the last Meeting

The meeting was called to order by President Jurgen Weiel at 3 minutes after 6:30 
pm.

Jim and Susan Majxner were guests for the evening.

Treasurer's Report
Boyd reported we have $2200 in the bank.  

Announcements
January's demonstration will be on natural edge bowls by Tom Robinson
Jurgen asked for volunteers for February's presentation and there were none.  
He said we will likely have a sharpening session, with everyone having a 
chance to try out their freshly, and hopefully well, sharpened tool on some wood
to see if they perceive a difference.

Boyd reported he has a pickup load of fresh willow outside for anyone to take 
home.
Ivan added some padauck blanks to the raffle, and Jess added some walnut logs.

Jurgen encouraged everyone to investigate joining the AAW if they have not 
already done so.

The raffle was enthusiastically supported, with 4 winners.  Not surprisingly, the 
padauk and walnut were the choices.  

Show and Tell was a little sparse, but the quality of the work was excellent.  
Chris Nelson brought some real interesting cylindrical containers with holiday 
themes.

  



5 Station Hands-On

The demonstration for the evening was a Hands On, with 5 stations where people 
could bring their questions and problems for help by experienced coaches.  The 
stations were novice and intermedite spindles, novice and intermediate bowls, and 
hollowing.  The coaches reported plentiful enthusiasm and hopefully useful help to 
those who stepped forward.  

Announcements

RECALL
Penn State Industries Recalls Woodworking Jaw Chuck Systems Due to Laceration 
Hazard
This recall involves Penn State Industries CSCBARR5 quick-change jaw chuck 
systems used with woodworking lathes. The recalled jaw chuck systems are made of 
steel, are silver in color and measure about 3.875 inches in diameter. "PSI 
Woodworking Products" and product number "CSCBARR5" are printed on the side 
of the chuck. (https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2019)

Signature Medallions
On the AAW Forum recently a poster recommended a different way of putting your 
signature on your work. This would be excellent for those of us with lousy 
handwriting.   http://www.signaturemedallions.com/

 Craigslist has a posting for a variety of commercial shop tools, plus a nearly unused 
Jet 1236 lathe with a Vega duplicator, available here in Bozeman, but find the ad 
listed under Spokane.

     Christmas Gifts!

http://www.signaturemedallions.com/


And a few more pictures from Show and Tell:

Have a safe and happy New Year Celebration

We will see you next year!


